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Praying Friends and Faith Partners,

We are nearing the end of the year and time is going by so fast. It seems just yesterday we moved to Kentucky to help
our next church in our church rescue ministry. We have just moved back to Georgia having finished our time in
Kentucky. We were there ten months and only saw two souls accept the Lord. Praise the Lord for the two. They
wanted us to help them find their next pastor and we advertised the opening through e-mail. We had several applicants
to call me and I screened each one asking personal and doctrinal questions. A man who came and preached on Oct. 7th,
was asked to return on Oct. 21st. They will vote on him this week. Pray for God’s perfect will for their next Pastor. So
many churches get in a hurry and call men not knowing what they believe or what their past ministry has been. He
answered all the doctrinal questions Biblically correct, and after meeting them, I believe he and his wife live what he
preaches. I was impressed by this young couple and I hope they call him as their next Pastor.

Lord willing we will be home in Georgia until after Christmas. We don’t get to spend many Holidays with our family
and we are looking forward to Thanksgiving and Christmas with some of our kids and grandkids. We also have to do
some maintenance and clean up work on our home so that will consume some of our time. There are some churches

close to home that have expressed an interest in our help. Pray that we will be used while we are on a short R&R. The

church in Kentucky has a radio program each Sunday and I am still doing the broadcast from Georgia until they get a
Pastor.

If you know of churches that are looking for a pastor and are too small to pay a salary, please let us know. We haven’t
received any salary from any of the churches we have helped so far. We don’t want to be a financial burden on these
churches and so far it has worked that way. I don’t have enough support left to rent a house so they would have to
have a place for us to live.

For personal needs, please pray for Dee. She injured her back with this last move and she has been to the chiropractor
more than once but she is still hurting. She still isn’t sleeping well with her sleep apnea and that has been going on for
some time. She has tried several different masks but none work good. The sleep apnea people don’t seem too
interested in helping her. She doesn’t complain, but lack of sleep will take a toll on the body. I am doing fine with a
minor surgery on my hand. Iam typing this letter and all fingers are working well.

Thank you all for your prayers and financial support. We couldn’t help these churches and not get a salary without
your help.

Keep looking up,

B, 77;” o Svator Dee
Bro. Nye & Sister Dee




